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SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST 
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 

Henderson, TX 75653-1597 

(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409 

Website: www.southmainchurch.com 

Email: office@southmainchurch.com 
 

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM 

Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM 

Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM 

Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM 
 

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest 

Password: SouthMain16 

 

 

 

Communion kits are available at the  

back of the auditorium. Kits will also be 

available at the proper time should you forget 

to pick one up  or should you elect to have 

Communion brought to you.  
 

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon 

request at the Visitor’s Center should you have  

need or want of these items. 

WELCOME 

PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell  

 

 

 

 

 

I Will Call upon the Lord - # 63 

Come, Thou Almighty King - # 19 

The Lord Is in His Holy Temple - # 108 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER - Bobby Davis  

SCRIPTURE READING  

Psalm 138 

 

 

 

 

 

Living By Faith - # 560 

His Grace Reaches Me - # 113 

 

 

 

 

 

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Chris Cummings  

PRAYER FOR OFFERING 

 

 

 

 

 

My Jesus, I Love Thee - # 701 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE - Bob Payne 
“The Good Life:  What is Good?” 

Micah 6:8 
 

 

 

 

 

Lift Him Up - # 631 

I Am Mine No More - # 683 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOSING PRAYER - Nik Henry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29) 
Please silence all cell phones and  pagers. 

CCLI #  290723 



   LAXXMI AGUIRRE is recuperating from dental surgery 

she had Monday morning.  
   MICHAEL DORSEY was diagnosed last week with a 

brain tumor and is preparing for surgery in the near future. 
   KARLEE KUYKENDALL, young friend of the Blalacks,  

was seriously injured in a dirt-bike accident last weekend. 
   JERRY SHAW is recuperating at home following Mon-
day’s surgical procedure.  
   OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR:

 SOUTH MAIN PRAYS 

Happy Birthday

Happy Anniversary

SOUTH MAIN SHARES 

ELDERS: 
Travis Birdwell……….….travisbirdwell1@aol.com 
David Chenault……...…….dhchenault@gmail.com 
Bobby Davis. bobbydtxu222@gmail.com 
Doug Hopkins dougndiann@gmail.com 
Bob Payne……………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 
Rodger Poe……….………….rpoe9@hotmail.com 
Barry Rivers……………...brivers4750@gmail.com 

 

PULPIT MINISTER:  
Bob Payne:….…………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 

 

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER: 
David Chenault:………..dhchenault@gmail.com.com 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTER: 
Janet Thompson:………...….drjanett55@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH SECRETARY: 
Reneé Hampton:....…..office@southmainchurch.com 

 

CHURCH TREASURER: 
Rodger Poe:……..…….…..….rpoe9@hotmail.com 

 

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING: 
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt 

 

DEACONS: 

Chuck Ashmore 
 

Jim Smith 
 

Dodd Vinson 

MOTHERLY LOVE 
6:00 PM 

Tuesday, February 11th 
Fellowship Hall 

MEMBERSHIP 
   Bobbie Russell, Dawn Lamb’s mother, has placed 
membership with the South Main Congregation. Please 
welcome Mrs. Russell to the South Main Family!! 

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT   

STAFF INFO 

 

MOMENTUM - EAST TEXAS 
   MOMENTUM East Texas is a Disciple-Making Work-
shop for Teens & Adults, hosted by Alpine Church of 
Christ in Longview. The workshop is scheduled for Fri-
day, Feb. 21st (4-9 PM) and Saturday, Feb. 22nd (8AM-
4PM). Registration is free and includes workshop materi-
als; breakfast and lunch are provided on Saturday. Fliers 
are on the bulletin board across from the sound room. 
   To register, go to newdayresources.org 
 

CONTRIBUTION LETTERS 
If you intend to claim your 2024 contributions to South 

Main Church of Christ on your tax returns, you are re-
quired to have a letter, typed on church letterhead, to 
support your claim. However, as a non-profit, we are only 
required to keep a record of contributions in the amount 
of $250 or more. Checks given for less than that amount 
are not recorded separately. 
   SO, if you need a letter to support your total giving for 
the year 2024, you will need to submit a list of your con-
tributions (dates, check numbers and amounts) to Renee 
Hampton or Rodger Poe in order to obtain the requested 
acknowledgement. Rest assured, this information is kept 
confidential and will not be shared. 
   PLEASE NOTE: Only contributions/donations that did 
NOT result in you or a family member receiving some-
thing directly in return can be included. For example: 
monies given in exchange for a Wednesday Night Meal 
MAY NOT be included; however, a separate, stand-alone 
donation given to the Wednesday Night Meal Ministry 
MAY be included. 

mailto:tennesseeroadwarrior@yahoo.com

